
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that Township of Wellington North. will be conducting a Culvert replacement on 

Sideroad 6  between Highway 6 and Concession 9.  This work will involve a one  (1) days full road 

closure starting on Friday April 26, 2024 between the hours of 9:00 am and 3:00 pm as weather 

conditions allow. 

 
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
Kurt Ferguson  


